
 
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

September 3, 2019 

 

 

New Hire! 

 
Christopher Kuhn started on August 26th, as Utilities 

Maintenance Worker II with the Water Treatment Plant. 

Welcome to the City of Punta Gorda.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations! 

 

 
 
Utilities employees Varonica Beal passed her “C” water exam and Ben Faria passed his “A” water 

exam.    


